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Enquires: Mr. Elia Haufiku, Executive Director, Cell: 0813324800 (M), 085 2946126 (W) -Electronic Version- 

 

TO:  MEMBERS OF THE GOVERNANCE COUNCIL 

        ONGENGA TECHNICAL COLLEGE 

Date: 01 March 2022          

Dear: Respective Council Members. 

SUBJECT: EXTENSION OF THE COUNCIL TERM 2022-2024.  

I am pleased to inform you that the term of the governance council is extended with 
another full term effective 01 April 2022 – 01 April 2024 respectively. 

Having undergone the most difficult time of Covid-19, we have all noted that many of 
our activities have been halted by the pandemic, and this has impacted the operations 
of our governance body to function effectively.  

You are therefore granted yet another responsibility to provide the strategic direction of 
to the institution to the best of your ability. At times like this, our institution needs your 
outmost commitment to enable it reach its objectives.  

You are therefore humbly requested to avail your skills, knowledge and expertise to this 
daunting task.  

I am looking forward to your usual corporation and indeed a fruitful new term.  

 

Yours in TVET, 

…………………………………………. 

Dr Ndahafa AC Nghifindaka-Tjioungua  

Council Chairperson 


